Reading Minutes

Every student will be required to read a minimum of 15 minutes an evening (Monday through Friday). Students may read silently to themselves, read a book to a sibling/parent, or have a parent read a book to them. The choice of how you complete the reading is up to you as long as it is done!

Every week each student will receive a reading log where they will be responsible for writing the book, author and date of their reading. This form is due every Monday for the previous week signed by the parent.

I will be keeping track of each student’s minutes. Although it is not required, if a student decides to read over the weekend, those minutes will also count towards their total number of minutes for that month, as long as it is written on their form and signed by a parent. At the end of the month students will get a form with the total for that month. There is a list of rewards (according to the amount of minutes that the student has read) posted in the classroom. Students will turn in their minutes form for a corresponding reward of his or her choice. Also, the student with the most minutes at the end of the month will be the class winner that month. Also, at the end of the year the top three readers in the class will be rewarded and recognized.
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